
Student Directory

Hello SES Families!  

John and I will be putting together the SES Student Directory again this year.  If you would like 
to have your child's contact information in the directory you must go to the web site and enter 
your child's information.  The web site is http://ses-directory.org/.  Please enter your 
information by Monday 9/15.  

If you have any questions please let me know.  My e-mail is mwarwick@gmail.com and my 
phone number is 413-253-8878.

Melissa

http://ses-directory.org/

